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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Update Report as of March 11, 2023
1 message

R4B PENRO Romblon <penroromblon@denr.gov.ph> Sat, Mar 11, 2023 at 8:41 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, leclaudio.mimaropa@gmail.com, ARDTS MIMAROPA
<ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com>

Sir/Ma'am:

Good day!

Attached is the Update Report on the actions taken by this office in relation to the re-inventory/inspection of trees without
permit by the ALTAI PHILIPPINES MINING CORPORATION (APMC) as of March 11, 2023.

For information. 

Thank you. 
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